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Item 27, Report No. 43, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on December 13, 2016. 
 
 
 
27 CYCLING AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY TASK FORCE APPOINTMENT 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following report of the City Clerk, dated December 6, 2016: 
 

Recommendation 
 

The City Clerk, on behalf of the Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force, forwards the 
following recommendation from its meeting of October 13, 2016 (Item 3, Report No. 4): 
 
1. That the Elliott Silverstein be appointed as the CAA representative on the Task Force 

replacing the previously appointed representative. 

Contribution to Sustainability 

There is no direct contribution to sustainability. 
 
Economic Impact 

There is no economic impact associated with this report. 
 
Communications Plan 

Correspondence will be provided to Canadian Automobile Association (CAA) to advise them of 
Council’s decision and any changes to the membership will be made to the appropriate 
documents on the City’s website. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to forward for Council’s consideration the recommendation of the 
Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force from its meeting of October 13, 2016, that Elliott 
Silverstein replace Caroline Grech as the CAA representative on the Task Force. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council, at its meeting of January 19, 2016, approved the establishment of the Cycling and 
Pedestrian Advisory Task Force.  The Task Force is responsible for developing recommendations 
that would allow the City to better integrate cycling and pedestrian perspectives into land use, 
infrastructure, and resource allocation planning processes along with identifying opportunities for 
improving cycling and walking conditions in the City. 
 
The Task Force is comprised of citizen representatives and nominees representating various 
organizations as idenitified in the Terms of Reference.  Correspondence was received from CAA 
advising that their representative on the Task Force, Caroline Grech, was no longer with the 
organization and nominating Elliott Silverstein as  the CAA representative.  At the Task Force 
meeting of October 13, 2016, members recommended that Council appoint Elliott Silverstein as 
the CAA representative on the Task Force replacing Caroline Grech. 

Relationship to Term of Council Service Excellence Strategy Map (2014-2018) 

This report supports the Term of Council Service Excellence Strategy Map as follows: 
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• Term of Council Priorities: Enhance civic pride through a consistent city-wide approach to 
citizen engagement.   

• Service Excellence Strategic Initiatives, Citizen Experience and Service Delivery:  
1. Citizens engaged in decision making; and 
2. Develop a meaningful and inclusive citizen engagement framework. 

 
Regional Implications 

There are no regional implications associated with this report. 
 
Conclusion 

The Task Force’s recommendation to appoint Elliott Silverstein as the CAA representative is 
being forward for Council’s consideration.  
 
Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Rose Magnifico 
Council / Committee Administrator, Ext. 8030 

 
 


